Community Alert
Join Us for Our Upcoming Pop-Up Event!

Dear Community Members,

We are excited to announce a special pop-up event in our neighborhood!

Date: Saturday, October 28, 2023

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Location: Community Park, 123 Main St.

This event will feature local vendors, food trucks, live music, and fun activities for all ages.

We invite everyone to come out, support our local businesses, and enjoy a day of fun with your
neighbors.

We hope to see you there!
Best Regards,

The Community Events Committee



